
Regular Meeting of the Durham Kennel Club 

March 13, 1978 

The meeting was called to order by the Vice President, Herman Fowler, 
after a covered dish dinner and a viewing of the AKC Film, "In the 
Ring with Mr. Wrong". 

The minutes of the February meeting were read and approved. 

Mary Bell will be the Match Chairman for a June match. 

Deadline for Judges' dinner reservations is March 20th. 

Treasurer's Report: $14,490.19 in all funds. 

Spring Show is all set for Friday, March 24. Pete Kartye reported 
a few trophies still outstanding. 

Marge White is having an Obedience Stewarding Clinic on Saturday, 
March 18, at 1 p.m. at the clubhouse. 

Mary Bell reported Pen Pacs still for sale. Current Stationery orders 
are being turned in to her. 

Bob Geesler reported he is still looking for volunteers to help with 
various projects at the building. He demonstrated our emergency 
lighting system in the event that our power went off while the 
building was in use. 

Obedience classes will be starting April 11. 

DKC Tracking Trial will be held April 2. Mary Holland asked for 
volunteers to provide food for the tracking trial dinner. 

Susan O'Rear announced that those who had not picked up their plaques 
at the Awards Dinner to contact her. 

The membership approved Sarah Hoore coming back into the club as a 
regular member. 

The following were voted on for Associate Membership: 

Jay Street (Doberman) 
Pam Farmer (Cairn Terrier) 

Mary Holland announced that she is accepting donations of $9.50 for 
new folding chairs for the building. B. J. Thompson has donated a 
table and chairs to the club. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Mary B. Bell 
Secretary 
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